
Newsflash



Week beginning: 25th August

Key dates for this week:

Friday 29th August
10am – Glenvue Gathering 1 
– Being Me in Glenvue 
11.30am - Primary 1 Parent 
session 2 (Reading)

Newsflash
• On Thursday 4th September we are 

inviting you all into school to join your 
child/ren in classes. The doors will 
open at 2pm.

• This week children began work in 
their jotters – we have a real focus on 
presentation this year and so we have 
been encouraging children to think 
about how they are presenting work 
in their jotters

• Thank you to those of you who have 
taken part in our 'Cost of the School 
Day' survey. This link will stay open 
for one more week so please let us 
know your views

• Thank you to those of you who 
attended our Primary 1 session. I 
hope you found it useful. Next week 
we focus on literacy again.

Thank you to all of you who attended 
our 'Cost of the School day' session 
on Friday. This was a very useful 
session and has given us a lot to 
think about. Please see a link to the 
form below to have your say about 
school trips
https://forms.office.com/e/Uij5nch3
uP

Link closes on Friday 29th August!

Ask your child 
about:

the values and 
visions for our 

school

How we present 
work in our jotters


